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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 96%. 

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 12 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 3 

 
 
 

Class 1 Class 7 96% 96.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 96.7% 98% 

Class 3 Class 9 95.3% 98.7% 

Class 4 Class 10 95.3% 94% 

Class 5 Class 11 92.7% 92.7% 

Class 6 Class 12 98% 99.3% 

OUR VERY SPECIAL VISITOR 
 

Beth Tweddle visited our school on 
Wednesday morning.  

 
She was the first female  

gymnast from Great Britain to win a 
medal at the European  
Championships, World  

Championships, and Olympic 
Games.  

Beth represented Great Britain at three Olympic Games.  
 

We have many aspiring gymnasts in school and it was wonderful for them to meet Beth 
and dream about how one day they could  

be as successful as her. 
 

Beth spoke to the children about how important to eat healthily and enjoy exercise. She 
spoke about how hard she had to work to become a world class gymnast and how she at 

first she found everything really hard but she kept trying. 
 
 

 
Thank you Beth for  
visiting our school. 



SPRING TERM DATES 

DATE EVENT 

Monday 25th February CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Monday 25th February Friends of St Margaret Mary’s meeting at 5pm 

Wednesday 27th February Stay and Read for Class 11 

Friday 1st March Class 4 Assembly 

Friday 1st March  Year 1 Disco– 5pm-6.30pm 

Wednesday 6th March Stay and Read for Pre-school Children 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day Children can come dressed as their favourite 
character 

Thursday 7th March Reception movie night – 3.30-5.15pm 

Wednesday 13th March Stay and Read for Class 12 

Friday 15th March Class 8 Assembly 

Friday 15th March Year 2 disco – 5.00 – 6.30pm 

Wednesday 20th March Stay and Read for Nursery 1 

Friday 22nd March Class 1 Assembly 

Wednesday 27th March Stay and Read for Nursery 2 

Friday 29th March Class 7 Assembly 

Friday 29th March Coffee afternoon – 2.00pm 

Week beginning 1st April HOLY WEEK SERVICES 

Friday 5th April FINISH FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tuesday 23rd April CHILDREN RETURN 

 WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day 2019 will take place on Thursday 7th March 2019. All 

parents should have received a letter earlier in the week about it. We are 

asking all children to attend school that day dressed as their favourite 

character from a book. Please don’t spend lots of money. Home Made 

costumes are often the best. 

BOOK RAFFLE 

Don’t forget our Book Raffle takes places every Friday. Children just need 50p to enter the 

raffle. A winner is chosen from every class and they can choose from a range of fiction 

and non-fiction books.  

Currently, CARD FACTORY in Huyton Village is selling a range of 

 story books for £1 each.  

Grab yourself a bargain.  


